
Mrs. Huffman's third grade students have had the opportunity to 
be pen pals with Mr. Hamrick's Business Law class at Reagan High 
School, located in Pfafftown, NC. The students have exchanged 
letters back and forth since the beginning of the year. This week 
they had the wonderful opportunity to Skype with them so that 
they could finally "meet" their pen pals face to face. They were so 
excited.  
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